CITY OF NEW PHILADELPHIA AND THE OHIO MID-EASTERN GOVERNMENTS ASSOCIATION
INVITE PUBLIC TO HEAR PLANS FOR REPAIRS AND UPDATES TO SKATE PARK

The City of New Philadelphia and the Ohio Mid-Eastern Governments Association invite the public to
hear plans for repairs and updates to the skate park, located at Mill Avenue, SW. The repairs and
upgrades are necessary to ensure the ongoing viability and safety of the skate park.

Funding for the project is being pursued through a grant offered by the Ohio Department of Natural
Resources (ODNR). The Ohio Mid-Eastern Governments Association will be assisting the city with the

NatureWorks application for this project.

The City of New Philadelphia and the Ohio Mid-Eastern Governments Association are hosting a public
meeting on Monday, April 25, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. The public is encouraged to attend, offer commentary,
and voice questions or concerns. The meeting will be held at the John Knisely Municipal Centre at 150
East High Avenue, New Philadelphia, Ohio.



